
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 6/20/2013 7:31:31 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: We were close 

This is great, thank you. 

On Jun 20, 2013, at 6:59 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Total FTEs - approximately 1,375 

Split: employee (485) and contractor (890) 

PS: I still think there will be more! 

Hope this isn't too late. Sorry for the delay. 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pQe.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov


http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


